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This item was brought forward from Ald. McElderry to have staff review the River Valley Road corridor to
assess the safety issues and offer traffic calming measures.  Engineering staff has already begun a study to
review the issues on River Valley Road and will report to Ald. McElderry any recommendations for safety
updates.  Changes to traffic control changes will be subject to approval, at a later date, by this Committee.
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